
Design Evanston
Drawing the Future: Chicago 
Architecture on the International 
Stage, 1900–1925

Join fellow Design Evanston members 
and friends as curator David Van Zanten guides us 
on this unique opportunity to view this exhibition 
that explores the dialogue between architects and 
city planners in the United States, Europe, and 
Australia through drawings, large-scale architectural 
renderings, sketches, and rare books.

Drawing the Future focuses on a few key 
competitions and exhibitions and their primary 
participants, including architects Daniel Burnham, 
Marion Mahony Griffin, Walter Burley Griffin, and 
Frank Lloyd Wright. The designs, drawings, plans 
and publications convey the international optimism 
about creating a city of the future, especially in the 
years before World War I. 

http://www.blockmuseum.northwestern.edu

6:30-8:00pm, Thursday, May 9, 2013
Mary and Leigh Block Museum of Art
40 Arts Circle Drive, Evanston IL

A very brief annual meeting will be held for the 
formal election of our board of directors. All 
current directors have agreed to continue to serve. 
Members are free to nominate new directors.

An informal dinner and discussion will follow at 
Dave’s Italian Kitchen, 1635 Chicago Avenue.

Rsvp by May 6 to jw@jackweissassociates.com

Rudolph Schindler, Bird’s Eye View 
Looking Towards Public Library, 1914.


